[bookmark: _GoBack]MINUTES OF KING’S LYNN GP STP TRAINERS’ MEETING 11TH MAY 2016
HELD AT FAKENHAM MEDICAL PRACTICE
Attendees:
Dr D. Bennett - Dr D. Black – Dr L. Deol – Dr V. Ferrar – Dr I. Hotchin – Dr V. Lawrence 
Dr H. McDowell – Dr S. Phillips – Dr A. Pink – Dr J. Russell – Dr S. Tyabji
Re-approval: Dr Deol gave details of changes to the re-approval process. This will now be devolved to the individual programmes. It will largely be a computer based system. It is envisaged that established trainers and training practices will not need face to face visits but will be re-approved on the basis of their on-line submission. New trainers and new training practices will still require a visit and face to face interview.
ARCP Panels: Dr Deol asked for more volunteers to take part in the ARCP panels in early June – she was met with some offers of assistance.
HEEoE Spring Symposium: Feedback was shared from the Spring Symposium. It was felt that its nature had changed such that it was no longer a two day event but was now designed for people to attend one day or the other.
Trainees in Difficulty: There was discussion of how to support trainees in difficulty and discussion of the measures being undertaken to support one trainee in particular. Some concern was expressed that we are likely to be supporting a greater number of such trainees in the future.
CSA: It was noted that two trainees had taken the CSA at the most recent sitting and both had passed.
COT: A video was watched with a view to COT calibration.

The next meeting will take place on 14/9/16 at Gayton Road Surgery.

